
  

 

March 2024 Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers 

What a wonderful start we had to 
March with our St David’s Day 
celebrations! The Eisteddfod was lovely 
with lots of the children being super 
brave and performing on the stage in 
front of the whole school. A huge thank 
you to Mrs Steele for all the organising 
and our volunteers for taking on the 
hard role of judging. 

As Easter approaches we have 
organised a little Easter trail for 
families to complete (if they wish!!!) 
over the holidays. The children will be 
given a trail sheet which they can 
complete and return to school on 
Monday 8th April. The best designed 
egg and correctly answered puzzle will 
win a prize.  

On the last day of term, we’ll be saying 
good bye to Miss Lloyd, who has been 
working in Dosbarth Harlech. We are 
very sad to see her go and wish her 
every success with her future career. 

As always, thank you to you all for 
your continued support and should 
you have any comments or questions 
please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school.  

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Beth Rolls 

Pennaeth/Headteacher 

 

After School Club 

A quick reminder about our after-school 
club, Little Dragons’ Den,  

Bookings for all sessions should be made 
via the booking system on our website 

https://schoolsays.co.uk/booking/maes-y-llan/ 

Session 1 – 3.15-4.15 p.m. - £4.00  

Session 2 – 4.15-5.15 p.m. - £4.00  

Session 3 – 3.15-5.15 p.m. - £7.00 

 

My Happy Mind 

We are moving onto our last 
module, ‘Engage’. Here we will be 
learning all about when we feel 

good, we do good and how setting 
goals and dreams can help us 

achieve more.  

 

St David’s Day 

 

Winning team: 

Mabon!! 

https://schoolsays.co.uk/booking/maes-y-llan/


 

   

 

Dates for the diary next half term: 

10th April – Year 5 and 6 to visit Ysgol Rhiwabon 

13th April – Fundraiser Car Boot Sale 

6th May – May Day 

10th May – PTA Mums’ Pamper Evening 

20th May - Health and Wellbeing Week 

20th May – Nursery Sports Day 9:30am - 11:00am 

20th May – FP Sports Day 1pm – 3pm 

21st May – KS2 Sports Day 1pm – 3pm 

24th May – Training Day 

 

 

 

Thank you!! 

Thank you for all the kind 
donations of chocolate eggs 
towards prizes for our Easter 
Bingo. Also a special thanks to 
our Local Nisa for a very 
generous donation and to the 
Vault Pub. We are extremely 
grateful for everyone’s support. 

Glan Llyn 

The year 5 children had a fabulous time in Glan 
Llyn taking part in lots of activities. Their 
behaviour and enthusiasm were consistently 
highlighted and praised throughout their stay 
which makes us very proud of them! A special 
thanks to Mrs Steele and Mrs Gruffydd for 
taking the children and we hope they have a 
good rest over the Easter holidays.  

Term Dates 

Summer Term 2024: 

Monday 8th April to Friday 24th May 2024 

Monday 3rd June to Thursday 18th July 2024 

Training days: 24th May; 19th July 

 

 

Attendance 

School attendance for the last 

half term was 92.6% 

This has dropped since last half 
term and is below our target of 

95% 

 

 

 

Theme 

The overarching theme for the next 
term is ‘Head, Shoulders, Knees and 

Toes’. The teachers have been 
discussing the title in each class and 
the children have been giving their 
inputs and deciding which direction 
they would like to take, with ideas 
such as the Olympics, healthy eating, 
our bodies and ways to keep healthy. 

 

 


